
IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• March 14 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 

• March 17 — Senior Adult Potluck Lunch 

• March 15-16 — Fine Arts 

• March 16-23 — MAPS Trip 

• March 20 —- Guest Speaker 7:00 pm 

• March 21 — WM Meeting 6:30 pm 

• March 24 — Palm Sunday 

        Board Meeting 4:30 pm 

• March 25-29 — Holy Week 

• March 31 — Easter Sunday  

 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

 

Please join us on Thursday, March 21st at 6:30 pm in the Social 
Room.  Bring your Bible as we begin our study on the Fruits of the 
Spirit.  A light dinner will be served.  Also remember to reach out to 
your PIP this week! 
 

On Sunday, April 21st, the WMs will be doing a sewing night with our 
Mpact Friends group from 5:45-6:15 pm.  Then on Tuesday, May 
28th, the WMs will be cooking and taking a meal to the Ronald 
McDonald House in Augusta.  We will leave the church at approxi-
mately 3:30 pm that day to provide a meal there at 5:30 pm.  
Please let Anna Dawkins know if you are interested in helping with 
either of these events.  
 

We will be taking a group of women to Athens Saturday, August 24th 
to a simulcast by Priscilla Shirer called “Going Beyond Live”.  The 
event is 9:00 am till 3:00 pm that day so we will leave at approxi-
mately 7:00 am and get back around 5:00 pm.  Tickets are $70.00 
and must be paid at the time of sign-up.  Please let Anna Dawkins 
know by March 31st if you would like to attend.  
 

NURSERY HELP 
 

Vicky Holloway is needing help in the nursery during the 9:00 am 
service for ages infant to 3 years.  This would start in June.  She is 
looking for one teenager and three adults.  Please contact Vicky if 
you can help out 706-401-9231. 

 
 
 

 
Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  

on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds 
Rev. Phil Wortz · Rev. Mike Taylor 
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March 10, 2024 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

We would like to wish Ms. Jenny Bake, our oldest member, a very 
special Happy Birthday today!   
 

SYMPATHY 
 

We extend sympathy to Matilda Finley in the passing of her sister 
recently.  Please remember her in your prayers.  

 
SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY 

 

The Senior Adults will meet on Sunday, March 17th for a potluck 
lunch in the Family Life Center immediately following the second 
service.  Meat and drinks will be provided.  We ask that everyone 
bring dishes and/or desserts.  Please sign-up at the Welcome Cen-
ter so we’ll know how many to provide for.  Looking forward to a 
great time of fellowship! 
 

GUEST SPEAKER 
 

On Wednesday evening, March 20th at 7:00 pm, Rev. Andrew 
(Andy) Pepe will be our guest speaker.  Rev. Pepe is a retired 
Coast Guard Officer who surrendered to the will of God to become 
a pastor while serving on active duty.  Throughout his military ca-
reer of 25 years, he served in various capacities of ministry. 
 

On June 6, 2015, Rev. Pepe planted a church in Butler, Pennsylva-
nia, The Berean Bible Chapel.  He is married and has three grown 
children and one granddaughter.  He loves the outdoors, but more 
than anything loves sharing his testimony of his life, his church 
and his Lord.   
 

Rev. Pepe will be here to share about his church and ministry with 
us as we were blessed to be able to sow into this ministry last 
year. 
 

Be in prayer for our MAPS Team as they leave early  
Saturday morning heading to Honduras. 
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